

April 4, 2011

Mr. Scott Orbach EZGSA P.O. Box 30406 Bethesda, MD 20824-0406

Dear Mr. Orbach,

Recently we acquired the services of EZGSA to develop and submit a fairly significant modification to improve our GSA Schedule. We received your services through the support of Fran Cowell who worked closely with our staff to complete the submissions.

It is my pleasure to write this recommendation for Fran who more than exceeded our expectations. She assisted us with a very professional submission that has accomplished our goals and objectives for this modification. Fran was also instrumental in enhancing our understanding of the process and counseled us on methods to avoid potential delays and rejections.

Thank you for your services and rest assured we will consider EZGSA as our source when the need arises. Please feel free to contact me at (703) 766-5049 should you have any questions.

Sincerely,

William A Jones

CEO and Managing Member

XA Systems, LLC